
13th March  2024

UPCOMING DATES

Mondays @ 9am: Tū Maia Hui  &  12pm Pasifika
Wednesdays @ 9am & 10am: E Tū Tauira Groups
Thursdays 3pm: Creative Matters Art Class
7th, 14th, 21st, 28th March: Tech  Rooms 10,11,12   
8th, 15th, 22nd March, 2nd April: Tech   Rooms 14,15                     
11th - 16th March: St Johns in School, tennis lessons 
19th March.  Yr 7/8 Vaccinations 
                          5-7pm Whānau Fun Night     
 20th-21st March I am Hope Class sessions
21st March Sock Day - Down Syndrome Day
 28th March, 4th , 11th April NE visits         
29th March: Good Friday (school closed)
4th April  PUM Meeting for staff

HELENSVILLE PRIMARY SCHOOL

NEWSLETTER

See more on the website calendar

PRINCIPAL'S MESSAGE

Kia ora, talofa lava and warm greetings Helensville School whānau.

My sincere apologies for the late and brief newsletter. I have been away most
of last week attending principal meetings and conferences with those in our
Kaipara and West Auckland areas. Nurturing our connections with our
neighbouring schools, and ensuring that Helensville School has a voice at
these meetings is vitally important. Strengthening our relationships within
our Kaipara schools is summed up nicely by the whakatauki below:

‘Ki te kotahi te kākaho ka whati, Ki te kāpuia e kore e whati.’
Alone we can be broken. Standing together, we are invincible.

https://calendar.google.com/calendar/u/0?cid=aGVsZW5zdmlsbGUuc2Nob29sLm56XzJoYTdtbTlpY2V2Z3EzM3AzamI4bDg3ZnRjQGdyb3VwLmNhbGVuZGFyLmdvb2dsZS5jb20
https://www.helensville.school.nz/calendar


Our school calendar is getting busy with all our sporting events coming up for
the end of the term, we have summer sports for the senior end of the school,
swimming, cricket, tennis, and bowling. We have also had a range of visitors
through our school doing amazing things with our students, like St Johns,
Food for Thought, and our Kahui Ako Wānaga group.

Please note that our teachers have an NZEI paid union meeting (PUM) on
Thursday 4th April. Helensville School will be hosting this event in our hall for
the Kaipara Region. There will be some disruptions to your child's learning
throughout that day as we coordinate staff to attend these meetings, but
pick-up and drop-off times will remain the same.

Take care, stay safe and have a great week everyone.

Richard Bennett
(Principal)

A number of our classes have been looking at their heritage and Room 7 have
added tikanga to this and created visual pepeha. They now are displayed

proudly in their class for all to share.



CONGRATULATIONS
These students have been awarded values vouchers for

ALL our Values. 
Hunter Porter,     Erin May,    Charli Stokes,

Indi Foreman. Harry Coles, Leroy McCormack,
Ayva Best-Peraua, Senesi Harris, Cooper Foreman 

and Tilly  Oliver Chambers

They will be having a reward “Pizza with the Principal” soon.  



It is lovely to see our new tamariki engaged in literacy and
succeeding so early on in their learning journey.



Swimming is now over for all our
students . They have had a great

time learning how to swim,
perfecting their strokes and also

become aware of how to be safe in
the water.



Nau mai haere mai
tamariki   

Welcome to our new students 

Kerbie Lester
Finn Chamberlain

Emily Ramsey-Turner
Freya Mourant

Lyrik Simon
Stellah Fletcher













A huge thank you to our sponsors


